Bepublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION X —- NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF OZAMIZ CITY

June 13, 2024

DIVISIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. /70 s. 2024

REITERATION ON THE RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT OF CY 2024
27¢ QUARTER NATIONAL SIMULTANEOUS EARTHQUAKE DRILL (NSED)

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors (CID and SGOD)
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
This Division

1. Relative to the DM - QUOPS - 2024-04-04427 dated May 29, 2024 re:
Reiteration on the rescheduling for the Conduct of CY 2024 Quarterly Nationwide
Simultaneous Earthquake Drill (NSED), School Heads are reminded on the National
Simultaneous Earthquake Drill for the 2= Quarter on June 28, 2024 (Friday) at
exactly 2:00 in the afternoon.

2. All DepEd personnel are enjoined to simultaneously practice the “duck, cover,
and hold” including evacuation procedure, and are encouraged to participate in
activities that promote earthquake preparedness and disaster resiliency.

3. School Heads are further reminded to ensure proper documentation and post-
NSED evaluation of said drill. Submit also to this Office a signed copy of NSED after
activity /response report with attached pictures, Attention: Rhona M. Agustin, PDO
II (DRRM), SGOD.

4. This Office desires immediate dissemination of this Memorandum.

ovit /.
Assist chools Division Superintendeyit
OIC- Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Address: IB)T Compound, Carangan, Ozamiz City —

Telephone No: {088) 545-09-88 DQ!JED v ﬁ Y ﬂ

rm,-'\ hf‘r\f
Telefax: (088) 545-09-90 MATATAG -

Email Address: ozamiz.city@deped.gov.ph - AGONG PILIPINAS » - = #PadsyonAsansotuansis



